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Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

SB 93 prohibits a microgrid owner from constructing or maintaining electric lines in or around 

any road, street, or public way unless certain conditions are met, and with authorization from the 

Oklahoma Corporation Commission. 

 

The committee substitute adds definitions not previously included in the introduced version of 

the proposal. The fiscal impact has not changed from the previous version of the bill. 

 

The Corporation Commission estimates that in the event of an objection, the Public Utility 

Division will need to hire additional staff and/or outside experts to review the construction of the 

electric line since PUD does not have any in-house staff with construction expertise. 

Additionally, PUD will be required to conduct rulemaking. For the hiring of a consultant, 

additional staff, and an attorney, the Commission estimates a recurring annual cost of $400,000 

and a one-time cost of $50,000.  

 

Fiscal Impact provided by Oklahoma Corporation Commission 


